
 
Date:  November 22, 2022 

Subject:  Happy Thanksgiving 

 

Dear Montgomery Township School Community,  

I would like to wish you all a safe and Happy Thanksgiving.  I hope you enjoy the short break 
and are able to relax and spend time with loved ones.  We are grateful for your continued support 
of our schools and fortunate for the opportunity to teach your children. 

I would also like to acknowledge and thank our teaching and support staff for their commitment 
and dedication to our students every day.   

Sincerely, 

Mary E. McLoughlin  
Superintendent of Schools  

 


